
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
December 29, 2015                          
 
Honorable Robert McCaslin 
Mayor, City of Bentonville-WWTF 
1901 N.E. A Street 
Bentonville, AR 72712 
 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit Number AR0022403, AFIN 04-00154  

Sanitary Sewer Overflows (SSOs) Final Compliance Report 
 
Dear Mayor McCaslin: 
 
The Department received and reviewed the Final Compliance Report for SSOs dated 
November 24, 2015.  The report states that the project to address and reduce SSOs 
was completed on October 16, 2015. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts in this matter.  Acceptance of this Final 
Compliance Report by the Department does not preclude any future enforcement action 
that may be deemed necessary.   
 
Please refer to NPDES Permit Number AR0022403 and AFIN 04-00154 in any written 
correspondence to this Department.  Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0654 or e-mail to trotta@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jacqueline Trotta 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
cc: Mike Bender, Public Works Director 
 Nancy Busen, Wastewater Utilities Manager 


